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Welcome to our exhibition 
Aldi, the award-winning discount food retailer, is bringing 
forward a proposal to redevelop land on Zoar Street in 
Lower Gornal with a new, high-quality food store. The 
plans also propose a new pharmacy to replace the existing 
Egginton JT Ltd. store at the site. 

The scheme would provide an attractive, modern Aldi food store in a convenient 
and accessible location for the residents of Lower Gornal, improving customer 
choice and reducing travel times. The scheme would employ around 40 - 50 
local people at the store, with further job opportunities via construction and the 
supply chain.

Aldi is looking to submit a planning application to Dudley Council in June 2020.

We look forward to hearing your thoughts and feedback on our proposals.

Thank you for visiting our virtual public exhibition today. If you have any further 
comments, queries or questions, please feel free to get in touch by emailing 
feedback@consultation-online.co.uk or calling the freephone information  
line on 0800 298 7040.

CGI of the proposed store
Improved choice  
for Lower Gornal
As customers continue to look for 
better-value brands to help make 
their money go further, it is important 
that residents have access to a wide 
range of shopping facilities. 

Aldi is well known for selling a 
variety of high-quality products at 
discounted prices. Our customers 
save between 30% and 40% 
on their shopping without 
compromising on quality, with 
everyday items available at  
low prices. 

With our nearest stores over two 
miles away in Kingswinford and 
Dudley, many Aldi shoppers are 
currently travelling out of Lower 
Gornal to complete their grocery 
shop. A new Aldi food store for Lower 
Gornal would cut down travel times 
and traffic movements and help 
keep spending within the local area.


